

Wolverham Newsletter

16th December 2016

What's been happening at Wolverham!

There are now only 4 school days before the children finish for Christmas on Thursday 22nd December at 3.00pm. Please continue to check the school website for the class blogs to see the exciting things we have been up to. These can be accessed through the class pages on www.wolverham.cheshire.sch.uk Thank you all for your donations for Shelter last week; we raised a total of £95.00 for the charity.

Attendance Award

We would like to congratulate the **Nursery class** who won the attendance award last week with 99%, and Year 6 won for KS2 with 98%. This week's winners are Year 10J with 99% and Year 4 won for KS2 with 96%, well done to all classes. Can we please remind parents to ring the school every day on 0151 338 2242 if your child is absent, unless they have sickness or diarrhoea when they have to stay off for 48 hours. Failure to inform us why your child is absent will go down as an unauthorised absence.





Stay and Play

The **Pre-School**, **Nursery & Reception** children would like to invite their parents and family to a stay and play session on **Monday 19th December** from **1.30pm to 3.00pm**. During this time you can join in with a lesson and work with your children.

Art Exhibition

The children in all year groups have been busy painting and framing pictures for an art display on **Monday 19th December** from **3.00pm**. You can buy your child's pictures for **£5 each** and the money raised with go into school funds to pay for treats for the children, such as the Panto and other trips throughout the year.





Burwardsley Residential Trip

The Year 1 residential is now only 2 school weeks away, 16th January for Year 1K and 17th January for Year 1OJ. If you haven't already paid for the deposit please pay as soon as possible and pay the remainder before the children go away.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

DATE	TIME	EVENT
Mon 19 th December	10.00am	Pre-School Christmas Carols and Santa visit
Mon 19 th December	1.30pm	Pre School & FS Stay and Play 1.30pm to 3.00pm
Mon 19 th December	3.00pm	Whole School Art Show in Hall (Children's framed pictures will
		be on sale)
Tue 20 th December	12.00pm	School Christmas Dinner
Tue 20 th December	2.00pm	Nursery & Reception Christmas Party
Wed 21 st December	AM & PM	Pre-School children's parties AM and PM
Wed 21 st December	PM	KS1 & KS2 Christmas Parties
Thur 22 nd December	2.00pm	Year 4 Christmas Performance with Violins
Thur 22 nd December	3.00pm	Children finish for Christmas at 3.00pm and are back in school on Tuesday 10 th January 2017

Finally, we would like to thank you all for your support over the year. We hope you all have a great Christmas and New Year and we will see the children back on Tuesday 10th January 2017 for the start of the new Spring term